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November 2017
Dear Parent/Carer
Home Netball match against Horrabridge Primary School 
I am writing to inform you that due to the dark afternoons the planned netball match for next Wednesday 29th November against Horrabridge Primary School will now be played in the spring 18 term.   We will let you know as soon as a new date has been arranged.
I would also like to confirm that netball club has now finished.

.
Thank you for your assistance.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Handel & Miss Steer













